
From: Ross McCardle
To: Wheelabrator KemsleyK3 Wheelabrator Kemsley NorthWKN
Subject: RE: Adequacy of Consultation Response to Wheelabrator Kemsley Generating Station (K3) and

Wheelabrator Kemsley North (WKN) Waste to Energy Facility
Date: 12 September 2019 16:07:24

Dear Mr Williams,
 
Thank you for your letter in respect of the above.
 
The applicant engaged with the Council in respect of public consultation and publicity several
months ago.  Officers considered their approach to be thorough and reasonable.
 
I can confirm that the Council is satisfied that the applicant has carried out their consultation
requirements as set by sections 42, 47, and 48.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or require any further information.
 
Kind regards,
Ross.
 
Ross McCardle | Senior Planner | Development Management 
Swale Borough Council | Swale House | East Street | Sittingbourne | Kent ME10 3HT | Tel:
01795 417108 | Email: rossmccardle@swale.gov.uk | www.swale.gov.uk

   
 

From: Wheelabrator KemsleyK3 Wheelabrator Kemsley NorthWKN
[mailto:WheelabratorKemsley@planninginspectorate.gov.uk] 
Sent: 12 September 2019 10:53
To: Ross McCardle
Cc: Wheelabrator KemsleyK3 Wheelabrator Kemsley NorthWKN
Subject: Adequacy of Consultation Response to Wheelabrator Kemsley Generating Station (K3) and
Wheelabrator Kemsley North (WKN) Waste to Energy Facility
 
Dear Sir/Madam of Swale Borough Council,
 
Please see attached the Adequacy of Consultation request for Wheelabrator
Kemsley K3 North WKN project. Can you please respond to this request by
the deadline of 26 September 2019.
Sincerely,
Sara Fulton
Sara Fulton
NSIP Wheelabrator K3 and WKN Case Team
National Infrastructure Planning
The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1
6PN
Helpline: 0303 444 5000
Email: wheelabratorKemsley@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk (National
Infrastructure Planning)
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Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate
(Casework and appeals)
Twitter: @PINSgov
This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning
Inspectorate.

 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended 
solely for the use of the individual or entity they are addressed. If you 
have received this email in error please notify postmaster@swale.gov.uk
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